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Roundtable Meeting: Bridging Academia and Industry

On May 30, 2025, Thammasat Business School (TBS) had the honor of hosting a hybrid
roundtable meeting with Hankuk University of Foreign Studies (HUFS) and the Korean Financial
Industry Association (KFI), focusing on how academia and industry in Korea and Thailand can
collaborate more effectively.

The event was officially opened and closed with remarks by Prof. Dr. Jae-Seung Baek,
Chairman of KFI, and Asst. Prof. Dr. Orapan Yolrabil, Associate Dean for Academic Affairs and
Alliance Network. The session was moderated by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Chaturong Napathorn, Associate
Dean for Research, Internationalization, and Accreditation at Thammasat Business School.

The session featured keynote presentations followed by two discussion sessions started
by presentations and closed with Q&A session, where participants had the opportunity to ask
questions and exchange perspectives on key topics related to academic-industry partnerships..

We sincerely thank all panelists, distinguish guests, and participants, both in person and
online, for their valuable time and contribution. We look forward to fostering more impactful and

sustainable collaborations in the future.

USugmsfnenvasumingndusssuaans 11/06/68-66

"wInendusssumans Uuinslyanvuasuazuinnsifmusuiesevgmalunadiodanfiofidnuiiednuuazsuiionud gy’
s
(=] =]

WWW.TUAC.TH/NEWS o THAMMASAT UNIVERSITY QJ doanseoorns sssumaas O*J




